
New QuickPass System 

A New and Improved QuickPass® Is Coming Soon 
We’re excited to announce that your community will be receiving an upgrade to the latest version of the QuickPass® platform in just 
a few weeks! This update is designed to make managing guest access easier, faster, and more secure—for both residents, guests and 
your community's security team. 
What’s Coming: 
ᐳ A redesigned, user-friendly web interface 
ᐳ Faster guest entry and management 
ᐳ Improved mobile experience 
ᐳ Enhanced security and reliability 
When: 
Your community is scheduled to be upgraded in approximately 4 weeks. Your HOA team will provide more details as the date ap-
proaches, along with easy steps to get started with the new system. Stay tuned—we’ll be in touch with more information soon! 
 
The QuickPass® Team 
 

Street Parking 

Street parking is prohibited. Vehicles must be parked in your garage or on your driveway. You will be fined for street parking. If you 
have guests, they must have a green pass displayed in their vehicle in order to park on the street. Passes are good for 48 hours only.  
 

Uplighting in Longspur Park 

We are excited to announce that in addition to the new trees that are going into the park, we are uplighting the cypress trees along 
the back wall. This will keep it well lit during the night as well as architecturally enhancing the park.  
 

Construction Timeline 

The timeline for constructions is 180 days, (6 months). As the community ages, more and more homes are under construction so 
Country Club Hills has adopted the same timeline as Summerlin North. Please keep dumpster site areas clean and neat. Be kind to 
your neighbors.  

 

Next HOA Board Meeting 
The next HOA Board Meeting is August 19th, 5:30 pm, TPC Summerlin. All homeowners are welcome. Please come and welcome the 
new advisory board.  

www.countryclubhillssummerlinlv.com 
August 2025 Country 

Club 
Hills 


